
 

 
 
Good Morning Ripon High 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Please stand for the pledge.  Ready begin…..  
I PLEDGE ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
AND TO THE REPUBLIC FOR WHICH IT STANDS ONE NATION UNDER GOD 
INDIVISIBLE WITH LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR ALL!  

 
 

• Attention Girls League members – We will have an autumn meeting on Wednesday, 
October 9th at the amphitheater. See you there!  
 

• Would you like to go on a trip to South Korea? Do you take an interest in Korean 
culture and would like to experience it first hand? Come to the Korean Culture Club 
meeting today, October 1st in F2 for more information.  
 

• United will not be meeting today. 

• To all students planning on playing a winter sport, and this is the first sport you are 
going to play this school year, please make sure that you are clear to play before you 
start or you may be missing practice and could be cut from the team. So, if you are 
unsure if you are cleared, come see Mr. Wright during morning break or after school 
and check. 
 

• Hey Sophomores! It’s Homecoming week so make sure to be spirited! Make sure to 
dress up and encourage others! 

 

• The Green Cart in the middle of campus will be closed all of this week.  It will reopen 
on Monday, October 7, 2019. 
 

• SuperFans! There are 11 teams signed up for the SuperFan Amazing Race! We look 
forward to an exciting evening of fun. 

 

Tuesday, October 1, 2019 


